Showing Support
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March 3, 2011 - James and Sheri Watson sign their names on the banner to accept Rachel's
Challenge at last Thursday's community event. Parents and grandparents attending - which
filled the room - were encouraged to find their child's or grandchild's signature on the banner
from earlier in the day and place their John Hancock next to it to show their support as a family.

Lines created around the tables as parents searched for their child(ren)'s signature(s). - Ava
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